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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Lauren Teague <ltbeyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 9:43 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote YES on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I support HB 3031 and Oregon's aspirational goals to be a leader within the USA to raise standards for parents and 
families. We can, and should, do better to support families at all stages. Thank you for acknowledging my support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Teague 
1073 NE 10th Ave 
Canby, OR 97013 
ltbeyer@gmail.com 
 


